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7th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Training Day – Friday 5th January 2024 
 
I am writing to advise you of an additional training day on Friday 5th January 2024. The purpose of this training day is to 
provide our teaching staff with an opportunity to extend their professional development and to enhance the quality of 
education that we provide to our students.  
 
Therefore, all students will return to school after the Christmas break on Monday 8th January 2024.  Students will arrive at 
the normal school time. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this. If you have any queries about the information shared above, please contact 
the school via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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